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May 27, 2016 

 

CORRECTED NOTICE OF TELEPHONIC PREHEARING CONFERENCE 

(Set for 11:00 a.m., Friday, May 27, 2016) 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacific Power & Light 

Company, Docket UE-152253 

On May 26, 2016, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a notice in the above-referenced docket alerting the parties to a telephonic prehearing 

conference that would be convened on Friday, May 27, 2016, to discuss procedural issues related 

to the June 1, 2016, evidentiary hearing. The notice gave inconsistent times for the conference 

and did not include the conference bridge telephone number by which parties can participate. 

THEREFORE, THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE THAT it will conduct a telephonic 

prehearing conference in this proceeding on Friday, May 27, 2016, at 11:00 a.m. Parties 

who wish to participate must call into the Commission’s conference bridge at (360) 664-

3846 and are not expected to appear in-person.  

 

 

 

MARGUERITE E. FRIEDLANDER 

Administrative Law Judge 


